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Tokyo, 29 September 2011: NAA is striving to create a multifunction airport with the ability to 

meet a diverse range of needs, including those of LCCs and business aviation, as the capacity 

of Narita International Airport increases.  

As part of this drive, we are proud to announce that, in collaboration with the Civil Aviation 

Bureau, we are now able to display our available slot and stand vacancies on our website for 

the benefit and convenience of business aviation operators.  

Business aviation operators will now be able to check availability of slots and stands on the 

website in advance before lodging their requests for access.  

Release date: Monday, 3 October 2011 

※ Only information on slots and stands will be available from 3 October. Web application 

facility to use vacancies will be added to the site at a later date.  

Website URL:  (Japanese): http://www.naa.jp/jp/airport/index.html 

(English): http://www.naa.jp/en/b2b/ 
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